
 

 

March 15, 2020 
 
TO: REGIONAL VICE PRESIDENTS 
 BRANCHES & FACILITIES 
 

Suspension of the FAM Flight Program 
 
Due to concerns associated with travel and recommendations from numerous public health authorities, 
NAV Canada has informed CATCA they will suspend the FAM Flight program until further notice.  CATCA 
agrees with this decision. 
 
Until further advised, no further FAM flight requests will be accepted and any FAM flight currently 
scheduled will be cancelled. 
 
COVID 19 has changed the world for the foreseeable future and we appreciate everyone’s patience and 
understanding as we work through these difficult times together. 
 
On Behalf of the Executive Board; 
 
 
 
Peter Duffey       Doug Best 
President       Executive Vice President 


